
nth April 2012 

Rachel Miller, 
Planning Officer, 
Regeneration & Planning 
Development Management, 
London Borough of Camden, 
Town Hall, 
Judd Street, 
London WC1H 8ND. 

Dear Madam, 

Your ref: Application Ret: 2013/1269/P 
No. 4 The Old Orchard, NW3 2TR 

Thank you for your letter notifying us of the above retrospective Planning Application. We have in tact read the notification which was tied to a metal post on Nassington Road. We have also written in to object to this. Our letter was dated 8th April 2013. We hope you have received this. If not, we will be happy to post a copy to you. 
Yours truly, 

Fred & Reiss 


